
 

THE MINUTES 

January 27, 2011 

 

The Holmes County Commissioners met in regular session Thursday, January 13, 2011; with everyone 

present.  Chairman Miller opened the meeting: 

 

8:30 A.M. – CHRIS YOUNG – ENGINEER – STANDING APPOINTMENT 

 

Engineer Chris Young and Steve Sommers of the Engineers Office met with the Commissioners and 

discussed the Connect Ohio meeting that Sommers attended.  The Commissioners informed Sommers that 

they had been in contact with Erik Parker to attend the Connect Ohio meetings. 

 

The Commissioners also discussed with Young the appraisal that were recently done on County facilities 

and the appraisal that was done on the Berlin Wastewater Treatment Plant.  They informed Young that the 

Berlin Plant is in the Flood Zone A which is on the flood plain and that Corsa will not insure that plant 

with Flood Insurance.  The Commissioners are looking into see if there are other options to obtain Flood 

Insurance. 

 

9:30 A.M. – LESLEE MAST – COUNTY HOME – STANDING APPOINTMENT 

 

A Copy of the County Home Minutes from October 28, 2010 on file in the Commissioner’s Office 

 

ADJOURN MOTION 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Ault moved that the meeting be adjourned at 4:30 

p.m.; Mr. Eyler seconded the motion (Mr. Miller - yes; Mr. Eyler – yes; Mr. Ault - yes). The next 

scheduled business meeting of the Holmes County Commissioners is Monday, January 31, 2010. 
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 Joe D. Miller 

  

 

  ___________________________________ 

 Raymond Eyler 

 

 

____________________________________ ____________________________________ 

Attest:  Susan L. Haun, Clerk Rob Ault 

 

  

  



 


